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Market in the Park Debut January 29, 2023 
 

January 23, 2023, Anthem, AZ – Anthem Community Council announces the launching of 

"Market in the Park." This outdoor event will premiere on Sunday, January 29, 2023, 9a.m. to 

1p.m., at the Main Pavilion in the Community Park. 

 

Residents and their guests can shop a variety of offerings including homegrown vegetables and 

fruits, locally produced honey, homemade salsas, handcrafted candles and soaps, and much 

more. The event is produced by Market on 41st, in cooperation with Anthem Community 

Council (ACC), to bring outdoor activities back after the pandemic shutdown. The ACC has 

arranged to have food trucks on site to enhance the experience. 

 

As with all programs, events, and activities, ACC welcomes any comments or suggestions from 

residents about Market in the Park. Anybody who attended the event is encouraged to complete 

the Market in the Park Survey, which will remain open until March 31, 2023.  

 

 

# # #  

 
Anthem, Arizona is a private, master planned community located in Maricopa County, Arizona. The Anthem 

Community Council, Inc. serves as a unifying entity for the Anthem community. The mission of the Anthem 

Community Council, Inc. is to establish and maintain a governing structure which will preserve, protect and enhance 

the plans, policies, infrastructure and resources needed to support a sense of community, ensure sound economic 

development, and promote a quality of life for all Anthem residents. 
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